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Operating Reactors Branch #3
Division of Licensing
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, DC 20555

Westinghouse Owners Group
RCP Trip Issue

Ref: NRC Letter 84-59, Dated July 2, 1984
-

Dear Mr. Miller:

Westinghouse and the Westinghouse Owners Group are currently addressing
the questions received in letter NRCS-84-59, dated July 2, 1984,
concerning the contents of WOG letters OG-110 and OG-ll7 regarding
reactor coolant pump trip. Due to the work scope involved in responding
to these questions, the expected final response date is September 29,
1984. Westinghouse and the H0G are available to discuss this schedule at
any time.

Very truly yours,

Shep d, Chairman,.
Westinghouse Owners Group

cc: David Jeffe, NRC
Ed Throm,, NRC
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